To the Parent/Guardians of the BHCS Students;
The new school year is approaching quickly and the PE Department just wants to post a reminder of what is needed and expected to be prepared for Physical Education Class.  This is to all students participating in Physical Education to ensure every student’s safety at all times.
	Elementary Students (k-4)
	Middle Level /High School (5-12)

	To Be Prepared…

1. Acceptable Sneakers:

a.  Cross laced and tied

            b.  Velcro

c. Elastic Bands

Not Acceptable Footwear:

a. Boots

b. Sandals

c. Skater Sneakers that are laced across will not be allowed to be worn.

d. shoes

2. No Jewelry allowed besides stud earrings.  

      Jewelry includes:

a. dangling earrings

b. bracelets

c. necklaces

d. watches

e. facial jewelry, unless taped

**Absolutely No Gum/Food in the Gym!


	To Be Prepared…

1. Acceptable Sneakers:

a. Cross laced and tied

b. Velcro

c. Elastic Bands

Not Acceptable Footwear:

a. Boots

b. Sandals

c. Skater Sneakers that are laced across will not be allowed to be worn.

d. shoes

2. Change of Clothing for                 indoor/outdoor activities:
a.    t-shirt, shorts

b. sweat suit for cooler weather

            c.   socks

             *No Jeans 

3. No Jewelry allowed besides stud earrings.  
      Jewelry includes:

f. dangling earrings

g. bracelets

h. necklaces

i. watches

j. facial jewelry, unless taped

4. Deodorant

-Suggested for good hygiene  
**Absolutely No Gum/Food in the Gym!


If students do not have a change of clothing in the middle and high school level they will be allowed to play if they have proper footwear although they may receive a point deduction for their grade due to lack of preparedness.  If students do not have proper footwear or are medically excused from P.E., we have alternative assignments for all students K-12.  While unprepared students may receive deductions from their grade, medically excused students will not.  If there are any questions or concerns, please contact the P.E. Department at 846-5121.  We are looking forward to a successful and fun school year.

PE Department

BHCSD

